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March 28, 2024

_

Prof. Dr.Kaeko KAMEI

Vice President

Matsugasaki Hashikamicho, Sakyo Ward, Kyoto, 606-8585

ญี่ปุ่น

_

Dear Prof. Dr.Kaeko KAMEI ,

_

I am writing to extend my sincerest thanks and appreciation for your courtesy visit to Chiang Mai University on

January 23, 2024

_

The courtesy meeting was very beneficial and from our discussions, I am confident that we can fruitfully

promote further collaboration together in areas of mutual interest including student and staff exchanges, joint

research and academic programs.

_

Thank you very much for your interest in Chiang Mai University and I would like to say how much I am looking

forward to the opportunity to meet again with you and your colleagues in the near future.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs.Kattima Prasityousil

Director of International Relations Division

Chiang Mai University


